
 

 

 

 

May, 2024 

Re:  Garthwood Park Playground Replacement 

 

Dear Neighbours,  
 

I have been working with City staff on making positive improvements to parks in Ward 8. 

I am pleased to let you know that Garthwood Park will be one of the sites that will receive a new playground.   
 
The work includes: 

•        Replacement and expansion of playground equipment 

•        Engineered wood mulch safety surfacing 

•        Paved trail connections 

•        Accessible playground ramp  

•        Benches 

 
Construction will take approximately eight weeks to complete, weather permitting. The playground will be 

closed starting May 20th to accommodate construction activities and will re-open mid-July.   

For alternative playgrounds during the closure, please visit: 

 Tom Chater Memorial Park (north playground located at Baird Crt (1km walk distance) 

 King’s Masting Park located at 3389 Martin’s Pine Cres. (1.9km walking distance) 

 

 As always, please reach out at any time if you have any questions or concerns. 

Warmest regards,  

 

Matt Mahoney 
Councillor, Ward 8 
City of Mississauga  
www.mattmahoney.ca 

http://www.mattmahoney.ca/


 

 

 
 

 
 
*Rendering representative of the equipment only    


